
To Whom it May Concern- 

 

I am writing in support oft HB 4107 both as a leader of an organization called We Can Do Better that 

understands how racism and discrimination cause health disparities and as a mother of a young black 

woman.  

 

It is important that Oregon is a safe community for all of us. We shouldn’t need bills like the CROWN Act 

but the reality is we do because Anti-Black discrimination continues to be pervasive. My child has 

experienced it in the school system in Eugene and the staff have yet been trained how to handle it 

appropriately.  

 

Whether in an Afro on a visit to the capital with me or in colorfull braids meeting a NASA astronaut, my 

daughter should know that she has the right to wear her hair in any style she chooses for her future 

school, work or play. Please support HB 4107! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Respectfully, Amy Fellows 

====================== 

 

Amy Fellows, MPH 

Executive Director 

503-609-0304  

503-887-9395 cell 

 

All great movements have come up from the people! Join today. 

www.WeCanDoBetter.org  

 

Save the Date- May 14, 2020 

11th Annual We Can Do Better Conference 

====================== 

 

If you have received this e-mail in error: 

1) Please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this e-mail; and  

2) Any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  
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